
Follow us on Facebook
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Council and what's
going on in the town.
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If you would like a copy of Lyt-Up sent straight to your inbox, please email deputy@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk to be
added to the mailing list.




The Town Council's  Help Centre at Moorland Parade is open Monday-Wednesday, 9.30am - 13.00pm










Lytchett Minster & Upton celebrates
the King's Coronation

The UK will soon  be coming together to  celebrate
the Coronation of King Charles III. To mark this special
occasion, the Town Council will be hosting a Big
Community Picnic on Sunday 7 May between 12
midday to 4pm on Upton Recreation Ground. The
community is invited to come along with their picnic
baskets and blankets to enjoy an afternoon of family
entertainment. Entry is free. We look forward to
seeing you there!

Annual Town Meeting - 25 May 2023, 7pm

Plans to clear up the bypass

The meeting is an important part of local democracy. Anyone
on the electoral roll for Lytchett Minster & Upton (that is, all
Lytchett Minster & Upton voters) can come along to the
meeting and have their say. It's the ideal place to put forward
any question you wish to the Town Council. The meeting will
be held at St Dunstan's Church, Poole Road. 

We're pleased to report that sections of the Upton by-pass will be closed
between 24 -28 April to enable Dorset Council to carry out litter picking works. 


